PRIMROSE PRACTICE

PPG AGENDA & MINUTES
Patient Participation Group Meeting

Wednesday 15th November 2016: 2 p.m. – 3 p.m.
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Agenda: 
1. PRACTICE FEDERATION
MO discussed disadvantages of a joint forum; SC said we have been working very closely with Colby Medical Practice for some time and with other practices in the Bluebell Centre.  MO discussed scrutiny meeting in which Hubs and one-point of contact was mentioned, especially with mental health services.  Although GPs are good at referring to mental health and CAHMS, they are looking at one-point of contact with multidisciplinary team.  
All patients said they are happy with the appointment system.  Booking on the day (although we do also offer pre-bookable) works well and reduces the DNA rate.  DP said Primrose Practice have a “great appointment system.”

The patients liked the family environment at Primrose Practice.  
2. REPEAT PRESCRIPTION – USING REORDER SLIP or ONLINE ACCESS
It was discussed with the group that we no longer take telephone requests for repeat medication.  Patients are encouraged to use their re-order slip or apply for on-line access.  MO said this was also discussed at the joint PPG meeting and it was nationally found useful.  They discussed any concerns that can have an impact.  Also patients are now encouraged to buy their own Paracetamol where possible.  
3. PATIENT SAFETY REVIEWS
SC discussed that the practice is continuing to provide medication reviews.  We are closely monitoring Benzodiazepines and Painkillers.  Also patients are now encouraged to buy their own Paracetamol where possible.  

DP said in her practice they have a Clinical Pharmacist to complete reviews and visit patients at home when necessary – maybe it is something Primrose Practice could look into?
AOB:  SC mentioned that JB will look into providing a coffee morning for Carers at the Practice.
Date of next Meeting to be arranged for February 2017
